
 

School Newsletter 

7th November 2023 

November Wed 8th: Year 1 and 2 parents are 

invited in at 9am to read with their 

children in class 

Thurs 9th and Fri 10th: Wishmas trip 

for KS1 and KS2 

Thurs 9th: Football tournament for a 

group of Year 4, 5 and 6 girls 

Fri 10th: Diwali workshops in school 

for Reception and Year 1 

Thurs 16th: Y1 (Peter) Class Assem-

bly 

Thurs 16th: Y5 to British Museum 

Fri 17th: Y2 to Windsor Castle 

Fri 17th: Y6 Class Assembly 

Tues 21st: Nursery coffee morning 

Thurs 23rd: Y2 (Aimee) Assembly 

Fri 24th: INSET Day. School closed 

December Fri 1st: Y2 (Ana) Class Assembly 

Tues 5th: KS2 Disco 5-7pm 

Mon 11th: Winter Fair 3:30-5pm 

Fri 15th: Early Years Christmas Show 

at 10am 

Mon 18th: KS2 Christmas Show at 

10am and 2pm. Please note we have 

changed the times from previous 

years and will no longer have an 

evening performance. 

Tues 19th: KS1 Christmas Show at 

10am and 2pm 

Wed 20th: Christmas Lunch 

Thurs 21st: End of Term. School 

finishes at 1:45pm. No after school 

club on this day.  

January Mon 8th: Children return to school 

Dates for your Diary Messages 

Coffee Morning for Nursery Parents and 

Carers 

There will be a coffee morning for Nursery 

parents on Tuesday 21st November. This will 

be held in the dining hall from 9-10am. 

The purpose of this informal session is to al-

low parents to get to know each other in 

school. Some staff members will be there too. 

 

INSET Day 

A reminder that school is closed on Friday 

24th November for a staff training day. 

 

Wishmas Trip 

Thursday 9th November: Year 1 and 4 

Friday 10th Novemver: Years 2, 3, 5 and 6 

(plus any Year 4 girls who have been invited 

to the football competition on Thursday)  

 

Children In Need 

You will be receiving a paper copy of a letter 

outlining what we are doing in school for Chil-

dren In Need, together with a sponsorship 

form. I have added the letter to the back of 

this newsletter in case you do not receive it. 

Please see Sharon if you need another copy 

of the sponsorship form.  

 

Activity Clubs 

A reminder that activity clubs end on the week 

of 4th-8th December so please make sure 

that you book after school club for the last 

couple of weeks of term if needed. We have 

been able to increase the capacity slightly for 

those weeks. 



Messages (continued) 

 

 

 

Please continue to use the Easyfundraising donation website if you do any shopping online - es-
pecially at this time of year! It is a really simple and easy way to bring in additional funds for the 
school. It is very simple to use and can be done for household bills, weekly shops as well as more 
specific online purchases (Argos, John Lewis, Sainsbury’s, M&S, ebay, booking.com etc). The 
school gets a small donation with every spend, which if we all used it would amount to a signifi-
cant amount of money. You have to go on the following website:  

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/   

and then type in Walnut Tree Walk into the search for a cause box. 

and then click on the link of the retailer that you would like to shop at. 

Supporting the school to raise money 

Parent Workshops 

Last half term we had over 130 parents attend our workshops on Phonics, Reading or Maths. It 

was so lovely to see so many people there and for the positive feedback. This term we are focus-

ing our sessions on pupil wellbeing and the sessions will be led by the Mental health Support 

Team. The sessions we are running include: 

 

• Staying safe in the online world  

• Emotion Coaching and setting boundaries 

 

Jen will also be running a session about supporting children with specific literacy needs. Tilly and I 

will be doing a follow up to our maths workshop, focusing on the calculation strategies taught 

across the school. Dates will be shared as soon as they have been confirmed. 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/


 

 



Copy of letter sent out about Children In Need 

 


